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Report on Students Council Inauguration 

The inauguration of the Students Council was held on 1st August, 2024, 

in the auditorium, commencing with the Tamilthai Vazhthu, which set a 

respectful and traditional tone for the proceedings. Miss V.P. Sujeetha, Assistant 

Professor, Department of English warmly welcomed the gathering, setting the 

stage for the day's events. Fr. Peter Arokiaraj, Academic coordinator introduced 

the chief guest, highlighting her remarkable achievements and contributions, 

which were met with much admiration from the audience.  

 

Rev. Dr. Rajadevan honored the chief guest, draping a shawl as a token of 

appreciation for their esteemed presence and participation. Rev. Fr. Peter 

Arokiaraj, the Academic Coordinator, presented a memento to the chief guest, 

commemorating this special occasion. 

 



 

The event commenced with the traditional lamp lighting ceremony by the 

chief guest, secretary, principal and students’ council representatives 

symbolizing the dispelling darkness and the welcoming of knowledge and 

enlightenment which was followed by the office bearers of the students’ union, 

the class representatives and the representatives of various clubs and forums 

assumed their respective offices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The secretaries of the Students Council and various clubs presented the 

minutes of their respective meetings.  

❖ Abinaya M, Secretary, the Students Council,  

❖ Avinson of I B. Com, Secretary, the Eco Club  

❖ Florance Abitha of I B. A – Tamil, Secretary, Road Safety Patrol 

(RSP).  

❖ Anto of II B.A. English, the NSS,  

❖ Pradeepa of II B.A. Tamil, Secretary, Youth Red Cross,  

❖ Jerina of III B. Com, President, AICUF,  

❖ Vijaya Sarathi of III B. Com, Secretary, Red Ribbon Club, 

❖ Subashini of II B.A. English, Fine Arts Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The chief guest Dr. S. Nithila Priyanthi MBBS, IRS OT then delivered an 

insightful inaugural address focusing on the UPSC exam. She explained what 

the UPSC exam entails, the various postings, the application process, and the 

syllabus. The speech also touched on broader themes such as the ultimate goal 

of life, self-realization, happiness, and the importance of doing what one loves. 

She discussed the demographics of the population, the economy, and ways to 

employ and educate people effectively. 



Mr. Manimanthram of III B. Com the vice president of the Students 

Council, expressed gratitude to all who contributed to the success of the event 

in his vote of thanks. The program concluded with the National Anthem, evoking 

a sense of pride and unity among the students. 

 

 

 

 

 

The inauguration of the Students’ Council was a resounding success, 

marked by thoughtful addresses, the formalization of student leadership, and a 

shared vision for the future. 
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